Figure: 30 TAC §290.47(c)(3) 
Boil Water Notice Rescinded
February 24, 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]On February 17, 2021, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality required the Concho Rural Water- Pecan Creek, PWS 2260057, areas of Little Sorrell, Walling Pecan, and Hidden View areas to issue a Boil Water Notice to inform customers, individuals, or employees that due to conditions which occurred recently in the public water system, the water from this public water system was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water or human consumption purposes. 

The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore the quality of the water distributed by this public water system used for drinking water or human consumption purposes and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results that indicate that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of February 24, 2021. 

If you have questions concerning this matter, you may Ben Wiese at Concho Rural Water, 8174 US Hwy 87 North, San Angelo, TX 76901. Phone 325-658-2961

